
Subject: Merry Christmas
Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Fri, 16 Dec 2016 08:33:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear PandaRoot developers,

I would like to thank you for the tremendous amount of work you have been doing this year to
bring PandaRoot forward. My special thanks go to Stefano who was an excellent computing
coordinator and unfortunately had to stop this activity.

Our next Computing EVO meeting will be on January 16th at 14:00.

I wish you all a peaceful and relaxing Christmas time and a good start into 2017.
I am looking forward to work together with you on PandaRoot in 2017.

Cheers,

Tobias
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